
Dress Code Policy Reminder for Volunteers 

Dear Volunteers, 

We would like to take a moment to remind everyone about our dress code policy. Maintaining a 

professional appearance is essential to creating a welcoming environment for those we serve. 

Dress Code Guidelines: 

• Wear appropriate attire that is modest and respectful. 

• Avoid clothing with offensive language or images. 

• Closed-toed shoes are mandatory for safety reasons. 

• Uniforms, if provided, should be worn during volunteer hours. 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to our organization. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

The Volunteer Coordinator 


